
4th Grade News #2 

English Math

Social Studies 

Reminders

In English, we have been researching 
and reading about immigrant life, 
beginning with the Ellis Island process. 
We learned about Seymour, who was a 
child prodigy from Poland, and we 
learned about Annie Moore, who is 
noted as the first immigrant through 
Ellis Island. We will use our detective 
skills to compare and assess if her 
story is accurate or if the details have 
been altered over time.  
In Spelling and Grammar we’ve been 
reviewing words ending in -ed.

In Social Studies we have been 
learning about the ten stages of the 
Ellis Island immigration process. We 
drew floor plan maps, made guesses 
about room order and talked about 
what each of the “stations” might be 
called. In Technology, we have 
practiced a “virtual” immigration 
process to help prepare for our in class 
simulation. 

In math we have moved on from 
whole number place values to 
decimal place values. Numbers 
will always have a special “place” 
in our hearts. We love talking in 
“THS” to make sure we clarify our 
points. Now we are working 
through decimal operations like it 
is a secret mission. We will 
complete it soon and it will be 
mission accomplished! Next, we’ll 
start learning about statistics as 
we work on graphs and charts. 

● NO SCHOOL on Sept. 28th 
(holiday).

Sept. 25, 2020                                                                                                   Ms. Brittany

We made it! Thank you to everyone for a great distance learning day. We made it through 
together. 


